
 

 

  Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
  
 

Dear Parents,                   17th December 2020 

As we end the Autumn term today, I would like to express how proud I have been of the progress the children have 

made this term. They have approached lessons, activities and routines with a clear sense of determination to do their 

very best. For this I would like to express thanks to the children themselves, the staff and Governors who work 

tirelessly to provide focused learning and pastoral care and last, but not least, parents and families for supporting the 

work that is done.  Whilst many of our usual visits and activities remain paused, it has been a pleasure to spend time 

during this term in classrooms and see the independence, capabilities and kindness of the children on display every 

day. 

Once again my particular thanks must be given to our hardworking and committed PTA for the variety of events on 

offer this term for the children despite the challenges that COVID restrictions have created. (Santa Dash £549.05 

Break The Rules Day £654.00).  All money raised goes back into supporting school development and activities for the 

children 

 

Finally, many thanks for the cards, gifts and kind words we have received over the past few weeks – it is very much 

appreciated. 

 

2021 Dates for your diary – letters will be sent out with more details nearer to the event 

4th January – school open to pupils 

Week beginning 1st February – Parents evening (further details to follow) 

3rd February – Y2 Residential day visit to Barnstondale Centre 

12th February – Break the Rules Day (PTA event) 

15th – 19th February – Half Term (School closed)  

22nd February – school open to pupils 

 

Website and Twitter 

Please remember to login into our Poulton Lancelyn website each week. 

https://www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk/web 

The Calendar section is regularly added to so that you can keep up to date with key events taking place. More 

detailed letters are also sent nearer to the event taking place. 

The News section is updated weekly. Catch up with our latest news  

https://www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk/web/news 

The Gallery section is the place to look for photographs of the events that the children have experienced. 

The Curriculum section is very useful for knowing what the children are learning about in their classrooms and can 

enable parents to support children at home through discussion about the learning taking place as well as with 

homework tasks that have been set. 

Twitter provides our community with daily updates on the activities and learning that occur both within and outside of 

the classrooms. Follow us on @poultonlancelyn. 

 

Attendance 

The whole school attendance for this half-term is 98.7%. It is really important to us that all children attend regularly. 

Thank you for your continued support with this. 

Charity Support 

Your generous support has helped us raise: £656.53 for Children In Need, £600 for Teams4U shoebox transport and 

you filled over 300 Shoeboxes!!  

 

We have had a very special visitor this week who has left a message for you all.  Click on our website link 

www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk Gallery & Christmas 2020. 

 

I wish you a lovely and safe Christmas break, and a happy and brighter New Year! 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Arnold 

https://www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk/web
https://www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk/web/news
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Headteacher 


